
Week beginning 25th September 

 

The focus in Maths has been on addition, where we have been combining two 

sets of numbers together, through number stories and number sentences.  We 

have learnt that when we are adding two numbers together the answer will 

always be bigger. 

 

In Science Cool Time we enjoyed taking on the role of a scientist.  Wearing a 

white coat, we explored the outside area and recorded our findings.  We also 

had fun making potions using petals, leaves and grass, before observing the 

colour and smell of the potions. 

 

 

 

On Thursday afternoon some of us had the chance to take part in cooking, 

where we made carrot cakes.  Over the coming weeks we will all get a chance 

to cook.  We would like to thank the two parent helpers who have very kindly 

offered to cook with us on Thursday afternoons.   

 

 

We all had a great time on Wednesday when we visited the Submarine 

Museum. We all took part in a workshop, visited the gallery, and had the 

opportunity to see the inside of a submarine.  Our teachers were very proud of 

how well we behaved, the questions we asked, and our knowledge of 

submarines.   


